Fall AWSC & Assembly

New York North AFG Officer or Committee Report

Wendy L. 9/26/2024

Newsletter Coordinator

Report:

We are publishing a 6-page newsletter 10 times per year. Holding it to 6 pages keeps down our printing and postage costs. The downside is that it does not always allow us to include full-page copies of flyers.

The officers are doing a good job of getting reports to me, and the job is still fun.

With the postage and printing costs having gone up, the current cost per mailed copy is about \$2.30, or \$23 per year. We send to 51 addresses currently. There has been discussion of upping the \$10/year for a year's mailed subscription, and to ask that all recipients resubscribe in December or early January for 2025.